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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

***UPDATE*** 
 

For Immediate Release:    Wednesday September 14, 2022 

 County Road 28 in Jefferson Township to close for 
Corkscrew Hill to be Chip Sealed 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that county forces will be chip 
sealing Corkscrew Hill on County Road 28 between County Road 29 and  
County Road 153 on Friday, September 16, 2022 weather permitting. 
 
This section of road will be under construction between the hours of 8:00 A.M. 
and 12:00 P.M.  Emergency traffic and local traffic only will be maintained 
using flaggers (no thru traffic).  Expect delays or use alternate routes. 
 
When traveling through these work areas, we ask that you please slow down 
and use caution as there will be loose stone for a few days.  
 
 
 
     All scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  We appreciate 
your cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
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